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Good morning,
I have forwarded a few of my comments to you before – in reference to THE URBAN
 CENTER and the traffic mess that has is store for the Richmond Beach Road area.
That said,  rezoning certain areas will require some very solid background laid prior to the
 rezoning taking place.  From what I gather – this rezoning will encompass the areas around
 what will be the METOR LIGHT RAIL Stations here in Shoreline.   Has any forethought 
 been given to what impact this will have on the present households living in these LIGHT
 RAIL Station areas ?  What types of recourse do these present land owners have in reference
 to the taking of their prosperity along with the value of their homes ?  Will they be paid fair
 market value or what ever METOR LIGHT RAIL decides it is worth ?  Let us be fair about
 the dislocation of these people.  Some have lived in these homes all of their lives.
A concerned citizen.
Thank you
Dick Craig
1255 NW Richmond Beach Road
Shoreline, WA. 98177 - 2784
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